International Noma, Inc.

Ble Point Ave
Biue Point, New York 11715

Federal Communications Commission (FCC)
Attention: International Bureau

445 12th Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

fFebruary 2, 2015

Subject: Withdrawing FCC International 214 Application (ITC-214-20140227-00058)}

Dear FCC International Bureau Staff,

This letter is to formally withdraw the FCC International 214 Application filed on February 27, 2014 (ECC
2144 ITC-214-20140227-00058). Qur company has already notified Team Telecom of this decision.

Based on recent conversations with the FCC International Bureau, this letter will be filed in the
International Bureau’s Filings System (IBFS) via the link: http://Eicensing.fcc.gov/mvibfs/pleading.do

if you have any guestions regarding this letter, please contact our regulatory reparting and compliance
consultant Alonzo Beyene at Telggﬁqne# (786) 505-1862 or via email alonzo@iacadvice.com.
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President of Interrational Noma, Inc.




